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LATE 

March 11, 2014 

VIA E-MAIL: baker5@capitol.hawaii.gov 

Senator Rosalyn H. Baker, Chair 
Senator Brian T. Taniguchi, Vice Chair 
Committee on Commerce and Consumer Protection 
State of Hawaii 
State Capitol 
Honolulu, I-II 96813 

Re: Nomination to State of Hawaii Real Estate Commission 
March 12. 2014, 10:00 am CGM536) 

Dear Chair Baker, Vice Chair Taniguchi, and Members of the Committee: 

I am submitting this letter in support of Ms. Nikki T. Senter's nomination for 
reappointment to the State of Hawaii Real Estate Commission. 

822 Bishop Strcc1 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813~3924 

Tel (808) 525-6611 
Fax (808) 525-6616 

email; slmriycu11a@a/Ji11c.co111 

As a former Vice-Chairman of the Real Estate Commission (my term ended in June 
2013), I have worked closely with and come to know Nikki very well, and can without 
qualification provide the highest recommendation for her reappointment to the Commission. 

During the years I served with Nikki, I found her to be very knowledgeable about (a) the 
regulation of real estate licensees under H.R.S. Chapter 467, and Rules promulgated thereunder, 
including proper licensure and disciplinary action, (b) the protection of the consumers' interest 
under those laws and rules, and (c) the registration and regulation of condominium projects · 
under H.R.S. Chapters 514A and 514B. 

Nikki's credentials as a real estate development lawyer for the past 13 years qualify her 
for the roles and responsibilities of the Commission and strengthen her decision-maldng. 

Just as important as Nildd's professional qualifications are her personal attributes. She is 
hard working, possesses the highest integrity, and is well-respected by the Commission's staff. 

I highly recommend Ms. Senter for reappointment to the Real Estate Commission; thank 
you for your time in considering this letter of support. 

Very truly yours, 

S~K"~U--
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